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Senior Counsel 
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June 25, 2021 

 
Via Electronic Mail Only 

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429 
 
Re: DE 19-064 Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities 
 Notice of Intent to File Rate Schedules 
 
Dear Ms. Howland: 

 On behalf of Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty, attached 
please find the Company’s response to the record request from the June 24 hearing, marked 
as Exhibit 78, which is a revised version of Attachment 1 to the Tebbetts/Strabone testimony, 
marked Bates 029R through 035R. 

 Note that the Company made the adjustments recommended by Staff.  Liberty did so 
to resolve disputes over these relative minor issues, and respectfully reserves its right to 
contest similar issues should they arise in future matters.  

Thank you. 
Sincerely, 

 
Michael J. Sheehan 
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